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17th November 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,
Can you believe that the year has rolled around again and that it is time yet again for ‘The Tower Hill Christmas Production’!  This year’s Key Stage II production is called ‘Hotshot!’  
I’m sure you will be proud to learn that, following whole school auditions, which have involved 150 children auditioning, your child has been selected for one of the speaking parts.  They have today been issued with a copy of the script detailing their character/
role so that they can begin to learn their part which is written on the front of their copy.
It is vitally important that your child is available for the evening performances on:

· Wednesday 13th December at 7pm (cast will need to be at school at 6.15pm)
· Thursday 14th December at 7pm (cast will need to be at school at 6.15pm) 

After-school rehearsals are as follows:
	Mon 20th  November
	3.20pm – 4.30pm

	Tues 21st November
	3.20pm – 4.30pm

	Fri 24th November
	3.20pm – 4.30pm

	Mon 27th November
	3.20pm – 4.30pm

	Tues 28th November
	3.20pm – 4.30pm

	Thurs 30th December
	3.20pm – 4.30pm

	Mon 4th December
	3.20pm – 4.30pm

	Weds 6th December
	3.20pm – 4.30pm

	Thurs 7th December
	3.20pm – 4.30pm

	*SATURDAY 9th DEC
	10.00am –3.30pm ALL CAST – NOT Icicle Choir


I am very aware of many football commitments at weekends but would ask that, on this one-off occasion – Saturday 9th December - special ‘dispensation’ be given for them to be at the rehearsal rather than football – just for one day!
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As always, we will be keeping costume requests from you at home to the minimum possible, with all ‘special’ costumes being provided by school.  We will let you know as soon as possible if we need help with providing certain items, for example a white T-shirt.
With my best wishes,
Mrs. Linda Tansley

Headteacher

